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Vote NO on SB 1154.  Stop taking away our land and property rights. You're turning 

Oregon into one big bureaucracy. You complain and cry about unaffordable housing 

in this state, then pass something like this which will increase the cost of buying or 

building a home even further.     Unbelievable.  


